
December is here, the last 
month of the year, and we 
have planned some fun, 
entertaining activities for 

everyone!  

Santa will be here on the 
morning of the 12th. On this 
day each child will receive a 
small gift from Santa.      
Parents, please bring in a 
small wrapped item with 
his/her name on it, we will 
give it to Santa to give to 
your child. Gifts are due by 
Friday, December 7th. Pho-
tos will also be taken for a 
fee of $5.00.  Be sure to fill 
out the form that was sent 
home in your child's folder if 
you would like your child’s 
picture taken with Santa.  
Trim –A– Tree is for the 1 
and 2 year olds are on    
December 3rd and 4th.  
Please see your child’s 

classroom for times.  Our 3, 
4 year olds and the VPK 
class are going to perform a 
Holiday program on Dec 14 
for all of the families to en-
joy. Specific information re-
garding  these special 
events can be found on your 
child’s  classroom parent 
board and in this newsletter.  
The    children have been 
practicing hard...we hope to 

see you there! 

Thank you for your canned 
food donations last month!  
Together, we donated nearly 
700 cans to  the  Harry   
Chapin Food Bank to help 
local families in need.     
Congratulations to the VPK 
class who collected 311 
cans and won the contest!   
The students will enjoy a 
pizza party Dec 7th  for their                   

accomplishments.   

We will have the year end 
tax statements for everyone 

in January.  

We’d like to thank all the 
parents who have helped 
with our school functions 
and donations throughout 
the year. We greatly        

appreciate it!  

 

Happy Holidays from our  

Wellington family to yours! 

 

Special points of interest: 

 December  3st & 4nd—Trim-A-

Tree 

 December 12th—Santa Visits 

 December—14th Holiday   

Program 

 December 21st—Parents Night 

Out 

 December 24th & 25th—
Wellington closed 

 December 31—Wellington 

Closes at 1pm 

 January 1st —Wellington Closed 

Infants 

This month’s theme is 
“Celebrations Around the 
World!” We will be learning 
how different cultures     
celebrate the holidays. 
Thank you to everyone who 
donated food items for our 
canned food drive. We would 
like to welcome Ms. Toni and 
Ms. Minnie to our class! 
Good luck to Micaela and 
Connor as they have        
transitioned to D1-A! We will 
miss you! Our milestones 
include: Sophia is taking 
steps, Ava is sitting up, Bent-
ley, Brandon and Noah are 
mobile and learning to 
stand. Please remember to 
label everything that is 
brought into the classroom. 
We wish everyone a happy 
and safe holiday! ~ Infant 

D1-A 

This month we will be 
learning about different 
celebrations around the 
world! Please join us on 
Monday Dec. 3 at 2pm for 
our Trim-a-Tree event! We 
will be making ornaments 
for our tree and yours! 
Pictures with Santa are 
Wednesday Dec. 12. 
Please bring in a small, 
wrapped gift for Santa to 
give to your child. Our   
holiday party is Friday 
Dec. 21...keep your eye 
on our parent board to 
sign up to bring goodies 
for the class! Happy    

holidays!  

 ~ Ms. Melissa and Ms. 

Jan 

D1-B 

Happy holidays from     
D1-B! We would like to 
welcome Kayden, Magnus 
and Logan to the class. 
Please join us on Dec 3 at 
3pm for our Trim-a-Tree 
party and help your child 
create ornaments to hang 
on our tree! Does your 
family have a special   
holiday tradition, song, or 
recipe? Please let us 
know! Please check your 
child’s supply of extra 
clothes to ensure it is 
weather appropriate. 
Thank you for allowing us 
to learn, grown, and   
celebrate with your child 

and family! 

 ~ Ms Kim and Ms Wendy 
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D2– A 

Welcome December! We have 
many activities planned this 
month. Our Trim-a-Tree party is 
Dec 4 at 2pm. Santa will be      
visiting on Dec 12! Pictures are 
available for $5. Please fill out a 
form and give to the front office. 
We have a food project 
planned...keep an eye on the   
parent board for a sign up sheet. 
We will be staying busy with fun 
art projects and much more! 
Please check your child’s folder 
daily.  

Happy holidays! 

 ~ Ms Maria 
and Ms Ruth 

D2-B 

The holidays are here! This 
months theme is “Celebrations 
Around the World.” We will be 
learning all about different ways 
to celebrate the holidays through 
book and art projects such as 
Christmas trees, dreidels, and 
much more. Look for upcoming 
events on our parent board!  Dec. 
4th is our annual Trim-a-Tree. We 
hope to see you there! Please 
check your child’s folder daily. 
Happy holidays!!  ~ Ms Lynsay 

D3  

The holiday season is finally here! 
We have lots of fun activities  
coming up. Please provide     
wrapping paper so we can     
decorate our cubbies to look like 
presents! Also, please bring a 
white t-shirt by Dec 7th. Our class 
has been working hard and prac-
ticing for the big holiday show! It 
will be on Friday, Dec 14 at 
3:30pm.Please let the teachers 
know if you will be attending. We 
hope to see everyone there! We 
are looking forward to making this 
holiday season a magical one! As 
always, thank you for sharing your 

child with us! 

 ~ Ms Danielle and Ms Jacki 

VPK 

This month we are learning about 
“Celebrations Around the World!” 
We will be discussing Christmas, 
Kwanzaa, and Hanukkah. We will 
end the month with an early 
countdown and pre-New Year 
celebration! Our holiday program 
is Dec 14 at 4:30...All students 
are asked to wear a red shirt, blue 
jeans, and a Santa hat. Santa will 
be visiting on Dec 12. Photo’s are 
available for $5. Please fill out a 
“Photo’s with Santa” form if you 
would like a picture. There is no 
VPK on Friday, Dec 21 and      
Wellington is closed Mon Dec, 24 
and Tuesday Dec. 25. VPK winter 
break begins Dec 26 through Jan 
4. We hope everyone has a safe 

and happy holiday! 

 ~ Your VPK Teachers 
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Pre-K 

It’s December already! Can you 
believe it? We will be reviewing 
letters Aa through Pp and       
numbers 0 through 10. Our colors 
are green and red. Santa will be 
visiting Dec 12...Please bring a 
wrapped $5 gift to the front office 
by Fri Dec 7 for Santa to give to 
your child. Shh, don’t let the kids 
know! Our holiday program will be 
Fri Dec 14 at 4pm...Please dress 
your child in a holiday shirt and 
jeans for this event!  
It is getting cooler outside. Please 
make sure your child has an     
appropriate change of clothes in 
his or her cubby. Thank you for 
your cooperation. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to talk 

to us! Happy Holidays! 

 ~ Ms Nicole and Ms Ruth 

 


